
PEARL VALLEY APP LAUNCHING SOON!

The HOA is excited to announce the forthcoming launch of the Pearl Valley App, designed
specifically for residents of Pearl Valley and The Acres. This app will replace the current Val de
Vie App and will allow residents to book facilities on both estates, make golf reservations, and
generate guest codes for visitors to enter and exit the estate via the PV main gate, or via VDV
(using the VDV main gate or the Berg River gate and the Link Road between the estates).

A detailed notice will be sent to all residents soon, providing comprehensive information about
the transition from the current Val de Vie App to our new Pearl Valley App. Stay tuned!

PLANNED ROADWORKS - BEAR CREEK BOULEVARD

The section of Bear Creek Boulevard between the brick-paved entrance to Shoal Creek Crescent
and the Link Road / post office booms is in serious need of repair (indicated in yellow on the map
below). Unfortunately, this section of road has deteriorated significantly over the last two years,
and patching is no longer a viable solution. Previous old repairs, which are still visible, have not
held up well.

Now that the wet winter season is behind us, work can begin, and the HOA is finalizing quotes
and the appointment of contractors to carry out a major resurfacing project within the next few
weeks.

This work will require closure of certain sections of the road at a time and will obviously have a
major impact on traffic flows in the Estate. The HOA will shortly start consultations with the
residents who will be directly affected by the work, which is expected to last for approximately two
weeks. More details regarding the project and the traffic management plan will be communicated
shortly.



SNAKE ALERT

As the temperature rises in the Cape Winelands region, residents should be alert to an increase
in snake activity. If you encounter a snake on the Estate, please contact the Security team (021
867 1201) which has well-trained staff who are equipped to safely remove and relocate snakes.

REMINDER: BE WATER-WISE!

As summer approaches, the HOA would like to remind residents to be mindful of their water
usage during the hot and dry months ahead. Avoid receiving distressing water bills by monitoring
and managing your water consumption yourself. Check your water meter regularly and use the
Voltano Client App as a helpful tool for keeping an eye on daily, weekly and monthly water use. 

For some helpful information and tips recently shared by the HOA, please click here.

https://25625607.fs1.hubspotusercontent-eu1.net/hubfs/25625607/Voltano%20ClientApp%20Tutorial.pdf?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--uqBMniYJhPrwKGYX_vX_x0-pC6P3hOKzFEEoVUd_mPialYPnsyZ9ZlfjhMGbSHfaLe5ME
https://25625607.fs1.hubspotusercontent-eu1.net/hubfs/25625607/Pearl%20Valley%20HOA%20Weekly%20Newsletter%20%F0%9F%93%A8-%2019%20Sep%202024-Water%20Tips.pdf?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--uqBMniYJhPrwKGYX_vX_x0-pC6P3hOKzFEEoVUd_mPialYPnsyZ9ZlfjhMGbSHfaLe5ME


HOA SHUTTLE BUS UPDATE

The HOA is very pleased to announce that, after a lengthy delay, our “red bus” is back in service
following some essential repairs. 

Both the “red route” and the “yellow route” are now back to normal operations. The route details
and timetables are available here.

OPENING OF PEARL VALLEY POOL

The Pearl Valley swimming pool will open for the summer season on Saturday, 12 October
2024.
Pool Opening Hours: Monday - Sunday | 10:00 - 19:00
Poolside Service Hours: Friday - Sunday and public holidays | 11:00 - 18:00 

Residents are encouraged to adhere to the pool rules to ensure the safety and enjoyment of all.
- Due to capacity constraints, the use of the pool is restricted to members and residents of the
estate only. Unfortunately, access privileges cannot be extended to guests of members not
residing on the estate.
- Children under the age of 14 must be accompanied by an adult.
- Pool parties are not permitted in the venue.
- No outside food or drinks will be allowed on the premises.
- Please adhere to dress code regulations of the Pearl Valley Clubhouse when making your way
from the pool into the restaurant.

Thank you, 
Pearl Valley Golf Club Management

PEARL VALLEY GOLF

https://25625607.fs1.hubspotusercontent-eu1.net/hubfs/25625607/departing%20stops%20posters%20A1%20updated%2026%20Feb%202024%20Updated%20Aug%202024%20new%20logo.pdf?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--uqBMniYJhPrwKGYX_vX_x0-pC6P3hOKzFEEoVUd_mPialYPnsyZ9ZlfjhMGbSHfaLe5ME


Congratulations to Gerhard van der Merwe Junior, Ghery Rabie, and Oliver Scriven, all members
of Pearl Valley Golf Club, who have been selected to represent the Boland Team at the SA inter-
provincial later this year in December. Well done, guys. We are really proud of you.

THE VALLEY RESTAURANT

View menu here

https://25625607.fs1.hubspotusercontent-eu1.net/hubfs/25625607/Food%20and%20wine%20pairing_Diemersfontein%20wines%20(002)%203%20oct%202024.png?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--uqBMniYJhPrwKGYX_vX_x0-pC6P3hOKzFEEoVUd_mPialYPnsyZ9ZlfjhMGbSHfaLe5ME










SELA VIE



View menu here

Order via WhatsApp

Book on Dineplan

https://25625607.fs1.hubspotusercontent-eu1.net/hubfs/25625607/sela%20vie%20menu%2010%20Oct%202024.png?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--uqBMniYJhPrwKGYX_vX_x0-pC6P3hOKzFEEoVUd_mPialYPnsyZ9ZlfjhMGbSHfaLe5ME
https://api.whatsapp.com/send/?phone=%2B27629025461&text&type=phone_number&app_absent=0&utm_campaign=Weekly%20HOA%20Newsletter&utm_content=317123051&utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--uqBMniYJhPrwKGYX_vX_x0-pC6P3hOKzFEEoVUd_mPialYPnsyZ9ZlfjhMGbSHfaLe5ME
https://account.dineplan.com/widgetframe/zF6ZsM9p?source=events&_hsmi=321079547&utm_campaign=Weekly%20HOA%20Newsletter&utm_content=327319905&utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--uqBMniYJhPrwKGYX_vX_x0-pC6P3hOKzFEEoVUd_mPialYPnsyZ9ZlfjhMGbSHfaLe5ME


CS BIOKINETICISTS







Pearl Valley Golf & Country Estate, R301, Wemmershoek Road, Paarl, Cape Town, South Africa 7646, South

Africa, 0218678000
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